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CHURCH OF THE REDEEMER 

Eblast   

October 22, 2020 

A note on the pandemic:  

The increase of SARS -CoV-2 infection in our area is worrisome. Both the Vestry and 

our priest are keeping a watchful eye on how the illness is unfolding in our area.  If 

you are the least bit uncomfortable about attending worship, please join us online.  If 

you can’t come and need materials such as the weekly bulletin sent to you, or even a 

Book of Common Prayer, please simply let the office know.  Pastor Melinda is willing 

to bring Communion to you at home as long as circumstances allow.  

Sunday November 1st is All Saints Day. If you have someone 

you would like remembered in our prayers please call (570) 888-

2270 or email credeemer2@empireaccess.net by no later than 

2pm on Thursday October 29th.  

Daylight Savings time is a week from 

this Sunday so donΩt forget to set your 

clocks back before you got to bed on 

October 31st to ensure that you do not 

show up an hour early for church on 

All saints day. 
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FALL FAIR RE-IMAGINED 

Calling all men and women of the parish!!! 

In place of the Fall Fair, Redeemer will be offering take-out lunch on Thursday and Friday, November 5th 

and 6th. Proceeds will help cover church expenses. 

To be successful we need help taking orders and distributing lunches. Please let us know if you are availa-

ble to help anytime between 11:00 - 2:00 on either day.   

 

Lunch will be distributed on Thursday and Friday, November 5th and 6th from 11:30 - 1:30.  

 

Here is the menu for anyone interested in ordering lunch! Pre-orders are appreciated! 

Chicken Salad Sandwich          $6.00 

Ham BBQ Sandwich                $6.00 

Macaroni & Cheese                  $4.00 

(Pickle and Chips included) 

Apple Crisp                               $3.00 

 

If you would like to help us, or place an order for lunch, please call Linda Murrelle (607-426-0604) or Rose 

Carpenter (607-725-4330). 

LOOKING AHEAD:  Plans are already being made for November and beyond.  As No-

vember 1 is All Saints Day, and a major feast of the Church, we will have Holy Eucharist 

at the Sunday Service.  Our Sunday School and Youth group leadership and our priest 

are trying re -imagine our annual Halloween Party and make it safely happen out of 

doors.  While there are no promises being made at this time, we are exploring all the 

possibilities.  

Monday, November 9th there will 

be another Pop-up Food Pantry at 

St. John Lutheran Church. More 

details are forthcoming. 
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Sean Lewis  10/22 

Jackie Luther 10/22 

Jared Stewart 10/24 

James Nobles 10/24 

Michael Wayman 10/26 

Marilyn Juda 10/26 

Every year Maria Layton makes catnip mice for 

our Fall Fair.  Even though the Fall Fair is not 

happening in the usual way this year, she would 

be thrilled to make mice for you. If you are in-

terested please call or email the church office 

and let us know how many you would like and 

we will let her know.  

Joseph & Sherry Gabauer  10/23  

Glenn & Amy Murrelle   10/27  



 4 

 

 

 



 5 



 6 


